Ms. Mary Maguire,

Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

22 July 2010

Dear Ms Maguire,
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Chairmans Office

Targ House

8-16 Tora Street

BDubiin 2.

Gifig an Chathaoirtigh
Teach na Teambrach
8-16 5rdid no Teamhrach
Baile Atha Cliath 2

Tel: +353 1 703-4991
Fax:+35%3 1 703-4992
Emait: drjichnbynch@ciede
Web: httpfwww.ciede

I refer to your letter of 25™ May 2010 regarding proposed services revision in the
Tallaght area and apologise for the for delay in responding to you.

Dublin Bus is conducting a review of ifs services with the objectives of simplifying
the network, coordinating timetables and providing routes that are more direct. Any
proposals for the Tallaght area will be subject to a period of consultation and will

be matched to customer demands.

Yours sincerely,
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